
REMEMBERING

David Bryan Craigen
February 2, 1958 - August 10, 2023

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Carla De Vita

Relation: High school friend

Dear Shelley and Family, so sorry to hear of Dave's passing. What a beautiful tribute to a great guy!

May you find comfort in each other, and cherish your memories with a smile in your hearts. You have

an angel watching over you all.

Tribute from Elizabeth Exter

Relation: I worked with him

So very sad to hear of Dave's passing. He was an amazing man, a wonderful person to work with and

the most brilliant business person I have ever known. I loved working with him.


